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DATE:  August 25, 2021 
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Sharon Jensen, Student Support Consultant  

 
SUBJECT: AS90-Illegal Substances   
 

 
  
On Tuesday August 24, 2021 the Board approved changes to District Policy AS90-Illegal Substances (formerly 
AS90-Drugs and Alcohol). There were several changes and it is encouraged that you familiarize yourself with 
the new policy (attached).  
 
The “Consequences Chart” and the “I Form – Illegal Substances Violation” form have been updated on the 
Student Support website (https://studentsupport.jordandistrict.org/drugs-alcohol-forms/) to reflect the policy 
changes. A Spanish version will be uploaded soon.  
 
Several trainings will occur over the next month regarding the changes within the policy.  
 
Please address any questions you may have to Sharon Jensen in Student Support at 
sharon.jensen@jordandistrict.org or 801.567.8236.  
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